Subject: Re: Where was the AKRF Proposal requested by Chairman Klemens sent?

From: Emily Egan <eegan@salisburyct.us>

Date: 4/14/2021, 2:00 PM

To: Susan Galluzzo <svgalluzzo@sbcglobal.net>, Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>, Joseph

Cleaveland < jcleaveland@salisburyct.us>

In approximately 2013, the P&Z received a grant of \$39,860 to conduct a study of the Incentive Zone (IHZ) program and whether there were parcels of land in the Salisbury village that could be used as an IHZ. The study seemed to concentrate on the areas behind LaBonne's and near the town garage. In the end, P&Z decided not to adapt this IHZ program or designation.

In approximately 2018 the P&Z engaged the firm AKRF to amend its regulations with respect to housing densities but these were with town funds, no grants, and this did not involve IHZs. (Town Meeting minutes attached)

Regards, Emily Egan Town of Salisbury 860-435-5170

On 4/14/21 11:44 AM, Susan Galluzzo wrote:

As the Town received a Proposal in response to Chairman Klemens RFP as chairman, then that Proposal had to go somewhere in order to get the funds the state says it sent the Town of Salisbury. Further, there has to be documentation in the P & Z file to the state requesting the funds and an application for same. OR...was this proposal sent somewhere else to be sent to the state.?

All these questions should have simple answers in a file re seeking this funding and this file would be only slightly over 2 years old and thus not buried in vault somewhere.

Thank you again.

Susan

Attachments:

October 2018 town meeting 04142021112001.pdf

90.6 KB

